Douglas Fortier

From: Tony Plante

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 4:46 PM

To: Douglas Fortier

Cc: Tammy Hodgman

Subject: Anthoine Road Winter Maintenance Request
Attachments: it@town.windham.me.us_20160906_155116.pdf
Doug,

Attached is a letter from the Anthoine Road Association requesting winter maintenance. Have you had any prior contact
with them? At the very least, | don’t think they meet the test of having gone through subdivision, but we should still
review and let the Council decide.

Tony Plante, Town Manager
Town of Windham

8 School Road

Windham, ME 04062

207-892-1907 x1121
207-892-1910 fax
207-233-0806 cell

NOTICE: Under Maine’s Freedom of Access Act (“Right to Know” law) documents — including emails — in the possession
of public officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are
required to provide it. There are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our
constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any
interested party.



August 29, 2016

Town of Windham
Town Council

8 School Rd
Windham, ME 04062

Re: Application for consideration of winter maintenance to Anthoine Road
To members of the Town Council,

Anthoine Road Statutory Road Association is requesting that the Town Council of Windham consider
winter maintenance to 25 Anthoine Road from Route 302, where there is an area for a turn around.

Thank you,

ey fladue

Mary B. Ladue
Board Member
Anthoine Road Statutory Road Association



